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September 29, 2015
Dear Washington Township School District Parents & Guardians,

Earlier today, Warren Hills High School and Warren Hills Middle School announced that they will be
closed on Thursday, October 1%

Please know that Brass Castle and Port Colden Schools will be open for school on Thursday, October 1%

and we will be following a normal schedule. All buses will follow their normal pick up and drop off
schedules.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or your building principal.
Sincerely,

Keith Neuhs
Superintendent



